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Community Comes Naturally 
 
 

LENT TOWNSHIP POTENTIAL  

QUORUM OF THE BOARD 

MONDAY, AUGUST 29, 2022 AT 6:00 PM 

 

The Lent Township Board will be meeting with the City of North Branch’s City Council to discuss the proposed 

annexation agreement between the City and Township on Monday, August 29, 2022, at 6:00p.m. The meeting 

will be held at North Branch City Hall, 6408 Elm St, North Branch, MN 55056. A quorum of the Lent 

Township Board is likely to be present. 

Tanya Smolke, Township Deputy Clerk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


